
So many of the members of the Commack High School staff are alumni of our schools. So we used

homecoming week as an opportunity to have current staff members reminisce about their time as

Commack High School students. Each staff member supplied a photo of his/her time as a Commack

High School student, which was used as their backdrop in post-production after an interview was

conducted using a green screen. The high school photos were particularly popular among the

current high school students. This tied nicely into homecoming week and further fostered the school

and community spirit and definitely led to increased attendance at the parade and football game.

The video was included in social media posts about the weekend events.


